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• McCall Parkhurst & Horton LLP is a law firm that has represented the City for many years in 
connection with the issuance of the City’s general obligation bonds and certificates of 
obligation.  

• Staff seeks to update the agreement between the City and McCall.  

• The agreement is for one year any may be terminated by either party with thirty days’ 
written notice.  

• The fees listed in the agreement are consistent with the fees currently charged by McCall to 
the City.
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• Action Requested: 

Approve or deny a resolution authorizing a contingency fee contract with McCall Parkhurst & 
Horton LLP to provide bond counsel services.

• Staff recommends approval   
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